From: Salomon, Stephen

To: Smith, Victor; Saah, Donald
Subject: FW: LA Official Designated to Received Notification of Certain Nuclear Waste Shipments
Date: Wednesday, June 13, 2012 3:29:20 PM

Louisiana Governor Designee, Captain Allen Moss, re: Receive Advance Notification
of Spent Fuel and Nuclear Waste Shipments

From: Taylor.Moss@dps.la.gov [mailto: Taylor.Moss@dps.la.gov]

Sent: Tuesday, May 08, 2012 3:44 PM

To: Easson, Stuart

Subject: Re: LA Official Designated to Received Notification of Certain Nuclear Waste Shipments

The information listed below is correct.

Captain Taylor Moss
Louisiana State Police
Emergency Services Unit
225.925.1714

From: "Easson, Stuart" <Stuart.Easson@nrc.gov>

To: "taylor.moss@dps.la.gov" <taylor.moss@dps.la.gov>

Cc: "Salomon, Stephen" <Stephen.Salomon@nrc.gov>

Date: 05/08/2012 02:41 PM

Subject: LA Official Designated to Received Notification of Certain Nuclear Waste Shipments

Dear Mr. Moss

Please confirm by return email that you are still the Louisiana official to receive advance
notification of transportation of certain shipments of nuclear waste and spent fuel.

Captain Allen T. Moss
Louisiana State Police

7919 Independence Boulevard
P.O. Box 66168, #A-26

Baton Rouge, LA 70896-6614


mailto:/O=USNRC/OU=FIRST ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=ACF07811-1F105437-61C3CE5-F6E6688D
mailto:Victor.Smith@nrc.gov
mailto:Donald.Saah@nrc.gov

(225) 925-6113, ext. 241
Cell: (225) 485-9240
24 hours: (877) 925-6595

Fax: (225) 925-3559

taylor.moss@dps.la.gov

I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Regards,

Stuart
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